
Florida Federation of Garden Clubs, Inc. 
2021 Post-Convention Special Board of Directors Meeting 

Wednesday April 14, 2021 
 
Call to Order 
The Post-Convention Special Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Florida Federation of 
Garden Clubs, Inc. was called to order at 8:30 AM by President Marjorie Hendon. President 
Hendon welcomed everyone to the first meeting of  her administration. 
 
Committee to Approve the Minutes 
The President appointed Tina Tuttle, first Vice-President; Christy Linke, second vice-President; 
and Mary Whisler, third vice-President, as the committee to approve the minutes of this 
meeting. 
 
Call to the Meeting 
Recording Secretary, Sue Roberts read the call to this meeting. “This is the call to the Special 
Meeting only for all 2021-2023 Officers, District Directors, FFGC Former Presidents, and 
Previously Ratified 2021-2023 Chairmen.”  All others attending were asked to leave the room 
for a few moments. 
 
Approval of Appointments 
President Hendon presented the proposed appointments of Committee Chairmen for approval.  
The proposed list of appointments as Committee Chairmen was approved unanimously. 
 
Adjournment 
The Special Board Meeting of the Florida Federation of Garden Clubs, Inc. was adjourned at 
8:45.   
 
 
_______________________________            _Susan Roberts_____________________ 
Tina Tuttle, First Vice President                                Susan Roberts, Recording Secretary 
 
___________________________________ 
Christy Linke, Second Vice President                        Attest: 
 
___________________________________           _____________________________________ 
Mary Whisler, Third Vice President                          Marjorie Hendon, President 
 
 
 
Thanks, you have my approval for signature. Tina 



 


